

eNewsletter: Friday 23rd March 2018

# Notices to Parents and Guardians

## Headmaster's letter to parents and guardians

Please see the Headmaster's ② end of term letter to parents and guardians.

### 'A Weekend of Mozart' at Shrewsbury School, Friday 27th - Sunday 29th April

We were extremely sorry and disappointed that the severe weather and treacherous driving conditions meant that we had to cancel the Gala Concert we had planned to hold in Birmingham Town Hall last Sunday. Many apologies to everyone who had been planning to attend. However, we are pleased to announce that we have managed to find another date to perform the programme that had been prepared for the concert, which included Mozart's Requiem and the 1st movement of his Horn Concert DN. 3. It will take place in the Alington Hall at Shrevsbury School on Sunday 29th April at 7.30pm and tickets are free.

The previous evening, several of our talented singers will give a semi-staged performance in the Maidment Auditorium of Mozart's final opera, 'The Magic Flute', written shortly before the Requiem and just a few months before Mozart's death in December 1791. We do hope that as many of you as possible will join us for what promises to be a very special weekend. Further details can be found under 'Forthcoming Events' below

### For all parents and guardians of all Third Formers

Please see a letter from Lt Col Nick David, Director of Activities, regarding arrangemer Edinburgh Bronze Award practice and assessed expeditions: Outdoor Week 2018. ents for Third Form Outdoor Week and the Duke of

### Latest News



'ShrewsMUN 2' -Shrewsbury School's Model United Nation Conference

Huge credit is due to the extremely hard-working and committed team of pupils led by Oliver Bure. (Ch UVI), who devised, organised and ran an extremely successful Model United Nations Conference held at Shrewsbury Sc...



The news this week 100 years ago: 23rd - 29th March 1918

This week marks the 100th anniversary of death of seven Old Salopians who fought during World War 1.



Hawksley-Burbury Science Competition 2018

Lisa Alekseeva and Anna Cowan made Shrewsbury School scientific history this week by becoming the first ever Fifth Formers to win the top two places in the annual Hawksley-Burbury Science Competition.

Read More



All Hunt runners gave impressive performances at the English Schools Cross-Country Finals - but particular congratulations to Francesca Harris, who placed 12th in the Intermediate Girls category, despite being a year ...



The third weekend in March saw the gathering of 56 Old Saloplans and friends of Fives for a warm-up fixture against the Shrewsbury School players to help get them ready for the National School Fives Championships at E...

Read More



Art Historian Charl Johns shines in the ARTiculation Prize Regional Finals

Congratulations to Charlle Johns (I UVI), who represented the History of Art Faculty at the recent ARTiculation Prize Regional Finals, held at the Barber Institute in Birmingham.

Read More



Bastille Society lecture 'Resisting Tyranny: The German Opposition to Hitler'

On Wednesday 21st March, Mr Humphreys delivered a thought-provoking lecture on the German Opposition to Hitler. - Report by Libby Hedges (G LVI).

Read More



This week, the Sports Leaders.

Read More



Darwin Society Lecture 'Special Relativity, Black Holes and Gravitational Waves'

On 16th March, we were delighted to welcome back Dominic Dootson (M 2010-15) to give the fifth of this year's science enrichment lectures for the Darwin Society.

Read More



This week's edition celebrates the life and work of Professor Stepher Hawking, and in particular the profound intellectual impact he made on other propole.

Read More

# Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.